Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 8:55 AM
To: ‘Blevins, Bradley G'

Subject: RE: Skelly 952

Bradley,

Based on the analytical data presented, your proposal for remediation of this release (NMOCD tracking number 2RP-
2087) is approved. Federal properties will require like approval by BLM.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Blevins, Bradley G [mailto:Bradley.Blevins@chevron.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 10:58 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Blevins, Bradley G

Subject: Skelly 952

Mike,

If you recall this is the release we talked about at Linn Energy’s office where the contractor struck our water line. Upon
reviewing the sample data Chevron would like to remove one foot of soil from the release area and backfill with clean
topsoil. We would like to proceed with the cleanup and would appreciate your approval/ comments with this proposal.
If you have any questions please give me a call.

Thank You,

Chevron

!

Bradley Blevins

Chevron Delaware Basin
HES Specialist

Hobbs FMT

Direct 575-391-1462 86424
Cell- 575-441-0341



